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May 19, 2020 

 
United States Attorney's Office 
Attn: U.S. ATTORNEY BRIAN T. MORAN 
700 Stewart Street, Suite 5220 
Seattle, WA 98101-1271 
 
 
RE:   Cody Hart for Congress Civil Rights Violation (18 U.S.C.) 

 Request for Investigation of Election Pamphlet Tampering 

 

Mr. Moran, 

I am writing to make the request that your office ensure an investigation into the actions of the 

Washington State Secretary of State’s (S.O.S.) office against my campaign for U.S. 

Representative in Washington State’s 2nd Congressional District are investigated. 

My campaign recently uncovered that the S.O.S. office improperly disclosed critical voter 

pamphlet information about my campaign using the state’s computer system.  Upon review of 

the records released by the state, I have only been able to identify that my campaign 

information was improperly released while my opponent’s information remained secure as 

required for a fair election to occur. 

Understandably, the nature of what appears to have happened leads me to believe my 

campaign may have been intentionally targeted, Although I have submitted multiple written 

requests for response from the S.O.S. office to help relieve my concerns, it has not been willing 

to provide a written response reinforcing the concerns that; 

 a political operative for an opposing campaign may have been involved 

 this incident may be retaliation by state officials for past government corruption I 

reported 

 this incident is a result of inadequate computer system security 

Regardless of the outcome of the investigation, one needs to be performed to address the 

justified concerns I have presented and to ensure the integrity of my states elections system. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
Cody R. Hart  
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